

WEDDIN SHIRE COUNCIL

All Correspondence to be addressed to: The General Manager Camp Street or P.O. Box 125 GRENFELL NSW 2810

Tel: (02) 6343 1212 Fax: (02) 6343 1203

Email: mail@weddin.nsw.gov.au website: weddin.nsw.gov.au A.B.N. 73 819 323 291

To Avoid Delay when Replying or Telephoning

BJH:IKH T2.1.9

Please Quote:

Your Ref:

6 June 2017

Department of Planning & Environment PO Box 58 DUBBO NSW 2830

Dear Jenna

SUBJECT: PLANNING PROPOSAL (PP_2016_WEDDI_001_00) TO AMEND WEDDIN LEP 2011 (AMENDMENT 2) TO PROVIDE ADDITIONAL R5 LARGE LOT RESIDENTIAL LAND AT GRENFELL

I refer to the abovementioned Planning Proposal with specific reference to the finalization of the LEP due on 12/7/2017.

Please be advised that due to recent workloads causing delays in the process Council requests an extension of three months for the LEP to be finalised.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned on 02 63431212.

BJHAYES

ours faithfully

DIRECTOR ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES